Ref. No. MCHI/CEQO/13-14/025
July 4, 2013

To,
All Members of MCHI-CREDAI & MCHI-CREDAI Units

Dear Member,

Please refer to our earlier email bearing No. MCHI/CEO/13-14/014 dtd. 21st June 2013. You
may be aware that the 2nd Managing Committee meeting was held on the 27d July 2013 under
the President-ship of Shri Vimal Shah. Detailed presentations and discussions were held about
task allotted and the work done so far by the respective Task Owners. You will appreciate that
the few aspects of forming the team are yet to be done and on some tasks it was reported that
the work has started, consultants are under appointment, etc. Youth Wing and two other
members are to be finalised and some other issues are being followed up. Some of the road
maps are yet to be decided and presented. The Hon'ble President had very clearly, once again,
reiterated his vision and mentioned that time schedule is to be maintained to reach the goal.

It is requested that before the 3rd meeting, likely to be held on 06 August 2013, each Task
Owner has to finalise their team and hence we appeal that in case you have not shown your
intent to join any task, please do so within the next 7 days. This will help in the formation of the
team and finalise the subjects/Tasks.

Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely,
For MCHI-CREDAI

S. S. Hussain
C.E.O.



